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ASX Announcement 7 October 2021 

CHANGE OF COMPANY NAME  
AND ASX CODE 

As advised on 3 September 2021, the Company confirmed that a resolution had been 
passed by Shareholders at a General Meeting to change the name of the Company 
from Hawkstone Mining Limited to Arizona Lithium Limited. 

The change of the Company name process has now been completed and the 
Australian Securities and Investment Commission have recorded the change of the 
Company name. 

The effective date for the change of the Company name on the ASX will take effect 
from the commencement of trading on Thursday 7 October 2021 and the ASX Listing 
code for Arizona Lithium will change from “HWK” to “AZL”. 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 

 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Oonagh Malone 
Company Secretary 
T: (08) 6313 3936 
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